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IFMA NY summer golf event proved to be a success again
September 13, 2010 - Owners Developers & Managers

The IFMA NY Chapter Summer Golf Event proved to be a success again this year with the group
arriving just as the rainstorm subsided, for a dry tea off and day. Leewood again hosted our group
and provided a beautiful venue for the "real" players as well as the not so skillful participants. The
day was topped off by great networking and socializing after the tournament with a wonderful
cocktail hour and dinner. The Golf Event Committee out did themselves again this year, and is
planning already for the 2011 event.
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